
Lorem ipsum dolor sit amet, consectetur adipiscing elit, sed do eiusmod tempor incididunt ut  
There has been alarming levels of Misconduct and Abusive Behaviour within Surrey in recent 
seasons. Surrey FA are committed to working with all Youth & Adult leagues in the county to 
reduce the amount of misconduct within the game, making the game more enjoyable for all 

those involved.  

Abusive behaviour within football towards anyone is totally unacceptable. We all bear a Abusive behaviour within football towards anyone is totally unacceptable. We all bear a 
collective responsibility to set a good example and help provide a positive environment in 
which everyone can enjoy the game. This is an opportunity for us all to make a difference and 

make the game better for all. 

 
If we do not have Respect for the opposition players, coaches, supporters, match officials, staff 

and volunteers, then we do not have the game of football we love. 

Play your part and observe The Surrey FA Pledge to create a better environment for all Play your part and observe The Surrey FA Pledge to create a better environment for all 
participants of the game.  

 

IF YOU SEE IT. REPORT IT.
#IFYOUSEEITREPORTIT 


